ComEd Policy Proposal: Leveraging Co-Funding

Proposed Policy Language:

· In order to resolve this uncertainty and provide utilities and stakeholders with the confidence to pursue co-funding opportunities, the following process is established to discuss , where needed, co-funding opportunities:
· If a utility or stakeholder identifies an applicable opportunity to leverage available funding or grants for energy efficiency measures, they and would like to obtain consensus among non-financially interested parties regarding savings treatment for an opportunity, a utility may shall bring it to the applicable utilities and non-financially interested Policy Committee members for discussion related to the potential co-leveraging implementation approach, and allocation and treatment of energy savings, with the goal to reach written consensus among the parties, and to be shared with and adopted by the independent evaluator in future calculation of energy savings. 
· MemorializingThis is consistent with the process used for IHWAP, and memorializing it in the Policy Manual will provide more certain and efficient administration and recognition of energy savings, which is critical given the increasing need/frequency to address varying co-funding opportunities.


Click here to review ComEd’s presentation from the October 2022 Policy Manual Subcommittee Meeting

